Vicky Durden

From: hjc246 <hjc246@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 11:02 AM
To: Vicky Durden

Subject: Athletic eligibility

Dear Ms Durden,

I wish to speak to the school board at the Sept 13th meeting. I plan to speak about the recent change at North
Augusta high school not releasing students to participate in extra curricular activities, and my belief that this is

harmful to children.
Thank you,
Heath J.Cundey

Sent from my Verizen, Somsung Galaxy smartphone

Vicky Durden
T R
From: hjc246 <hjc246@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 2:24 PM
To: Vicky Durden
Cc: Catherine
Subject: RE: Athletic eligibility
Ms.Durden,

I would like to update my request to speak to the school board at the September 13th meeting to include my
wife, Catherine Cundey, to be able to speak in our allotted five minutes.

Thank you for your assistance with this,
Heath J.Cundey



